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This funding crucial for the Fairgrounds. I am a former Union County Fair Board 

member and know the struggle they have been dealing with the past several years 

with no restrooms. As someone who grew up showing animals at my local Fair, I 

know the importance of this in the youth of today. It instills such great values and 

responsibility in the younger years and stays with you throughout your life. I am the 

Library Director at the public library in La Grande and we collaborate with the Union 

County Fair every year. Please make this funding finally happen so the Fair can be 

successful for generations of youth. 


